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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY.
~'e s.

' CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ol'

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

November 1, 1984

%

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50 -32 7
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50 -32 8

In a telephone conversation on October 23, 1984, Charles Gaskin of the NRC
requested a clarification of a specific section of the proposed Physical
Security Plan (PSP) for the Sequoyah Nuclese Plant. The proposed PSP was
submitted to the NRC by my June 13, 1984 letter to you. Enclosed are five
copies (Nos. 6 through 10) of a revised page to msolve the NRC concerns.
This mvised section was discussed with Mr. Gaskin on October 29, 1984.

The enclosed information is being sent by mgistered mail. The signed
receipt signifies that you have received this information and acknowledge
that.it contains safeguards material and should be withheld from public
disclosure as defined by 10 CFR Part 73 21. This moeipt will also be
taken as verificatioa that your copies of the plan have been updated and
the superseded material has been destroyed.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

, ,

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing

Sworn subsce ed before me
this day of - tr. 1984
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation November 1,1984

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission (Enclosure - Copy 19)
Region-II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator
P.O. Box 2203
Atlanta, Georgia 30301

Mr. Michael H. Mobley, Director (No Enclosure)
Division of Radiological Health

D- - T.E.R.R.A. Building
150 9th Avenue North
Nashville, Tennessee 37203


